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&ÉÒÓÔ #ÈÒÉÓÔÉÁÎ  
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&ÁÙÅÔÔÅȟ -/ φυςτψ                                                                                               
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Sun., June 3  Capital Campaign announced in Worship. 
 

Sun., June 10 Board Meeting following Worship. 
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Vacation Bible School  

    July 24 -27  from  6:00 -7:30 p.m. 
Preschool: 3 years through going into Kindergarten  

Rotating Groups: Finished Kindergarten   

                            through going into 5th grade.  
 

Attached to this newsletter is a  pre -registration 

form that can be filled out, printed and returned to 

the church office prior to or brought the first night 

of Bible School.   A form can also be downloaded from 

the website at www.fayettefcc.org.  

There are many areas to volunteer!  

Please contact Aimee Sage if you are  

interested in helping.  

New Member Audrey Brandon 

We are delighted to welcome Audrey Brandon to our 

church!  Audrey grew up in Moberly and is a freshman 

Math major at CMU.  She is minoring in Music and 

Psychology.  CMU director of Bands, Skip Vandelicht 

(pictured above), invited Audrey to come sit with his 

family in Sunday morning worship.  But wouldnôt you 

know it, the Sunday the Audrey came, Skip was gone 

for the weekend judging a music competition. Jenifer 

Monckton, Audreyôs high school secretary, was here 

and grabbed her and made her very welcome.  We can 

look forward to Audrey sharing her musical talents at 

least once this summer. 

Remember  Fatherõs Day!  June 17th  

Our VBS Coordinators are collecting 500 gallon-sized milk jugs with 

caps.  Please wash them and bring them to the 

church on Sunday Morning or bring them by 

the office through the week.   

They are going to build a milk jug igloo for the 

kiddos this year,   SO FUN!  

Coming sooné. 
The campaign to renovate our  

fellowship hall and kitchen  

  3-Jun 10-Jun 17-Jun 24-Jun 

ELDERS      Com. Nancy Symes Novy Foland Myrl Frevert Sara Bagby 

                 Off. Tony Cook Chris Rohlfing Carolyne Peery Fred Eaton 

DIACONATE Edris Wilhoit Pansy Kean Wade Monckton Sheri Eaton 

  Mona Stevenson Terry Bentley Aimee Sage John Pettit 

  Stewart Huttsell Darrel Monckton Tom Hackley Mickie Foland 

  Jan Kunkel Melody Vandelicht Lisa Cook Don Bagby 

LAY LEADER Russell Dehn Aimee Sage Fred Eaton Cathey Monckton 

GREETERS Melody Vandelicht Mary Diehls Edris Wilhoit Mona Stevenson 

  Pansy Kean Kevin Monckton Bobby Wilhoit Wade Monckton 

COMMUNION Diaconate Team Diaconate Team Diaconate Team Diaconate Team 

PREP/CLEAN-UP         

NURSERY Paige Frerking Paige Frerking Paige Frerking Paige Frerking 

  Nickie Foland Nickie Foland Nickie Foland Nickie Foland 

HOSPITALITY ROOM Mary Diehls Jenifer Monckton Joan McMillan Mickie Foland 

  Cathey Monckton Terry Bentley Lisa Cook Novy Foland 

          

Shut-In Communion Novy Foland       

3-Jun Jennifer Barringhaus       



WǳƴŜ .ƛǊǘƘŘŀȅǎ 

ŀƴŘ !ƴƴƛǾŜǊǎŀǊƛŜǎ 

  

 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

   

   

 June 25     Maggie Lutz 

 June 26     Cortney Strodtman-Pettit 

                             Brynna Russell 

 June 28     Meganne Greenwood 
                

 June 29     Gene & Lorna Miller 

       Chase Vandelicht 

       Drew Vandelicht 
  

 June 30     Monica Fisher 

 

 

 

 

Dear First Christian Church Members, 

We wanted you to know how much we appreciated receiving the 

ñGet Wellò card signed by your membership.  When someone 

receives that type of card it makes their day brighter.  Keep up 

the good work! 

Merlin & Ann Kreutzer 
 

5ŜŀǊ /ƘǊƛǎǝŀƴ /ƘǳǊŎƘΣ 

Lǘ ƳŜŀƴǎ ŀ ƭƻǘ ǘƻ ōŜ ŀ ǇŀǊǘ ƻŦ ŀ ƎǊŜŀǘ ŎƘǳǊŎƘ ǿƘƻ ŎŀǊŜǎ ǎƻ ƳǳŎƘ ŦƻǊ 

ŜŀŎƘ  ƻǘƘŜǊΦ  ¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ŀƭƭ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ƪƛƴŘ ǿƻǊŘǎ ŀƊŜǊ ǘƘŜ ƭƻǎǎ ƻŦ Ƴȅ 

ƳƻǘƘŜǊΦ 

{ƛƴŎŜǊŜƭȅΣ 

aƛŎƪƛŜ ϧ bƻǾȅ CƻƭŀƴŘ 
 

Dear First Christian Church Community Concerns Committee, 

Thank you for supporting our 2018 Family Fun Event again this 

year.  The kids enjoyed decorating the ñtake home cupsò!  We 

appreciate you         partnering with us on this and many other 

community events. 

Sincerely, 

Howard County Health and Wellness Council 
 

Thank you to my Church family and friends who sent cards to 

me for my 95th birthday.  Your thoughtfulness was very much 

appreciated. 

Sincerely, 

Otto C. Frevert, Jr. 

 

June 2        Bryan Monckton 

                  Brad Dudenhoffer 
 

June 3        Brenna Mae Adams 
 

June 6        Angi Allphin 
                   

June 7        Chris & Terri Rohlfing 
                    

June 8         Aimee Sage 

                   Tina Rice 

                   Rylee Frevert 
 

June 9         Joe Davis 

                   Lillian Margaret Hilgedick 
 

June 10       Erin Bagby Costellano 
                    

June 11       Danielle Russell 

                   Erik Monckton 

                   Jacob Rice 
 

June 13      Amelia Williams 

                   Gavin Williams 
 

June 14      Jan Kunkel 

                  Don Hilgedick 

                  Logan Wiswall 
 

June 15      Quentin Sutton 
 

June 17      Debbie Drane 

                  Lilye Shields 

                  Jillian Barringhaus 
 

June 18      Tate Beeler 
 

June 19      Jacob Ermann 
 

June 20      Cathey Monckton 

                  Gary and Laura Lewis 
 

June 22      Fred Eaton 

                  Ledger Conrow 
 

June 23     Ana Arredondo 

                  Jose Arredondo 

                  Donnie & Tracy Frevert 

                  George & Becky Feaster 
 

June 24     Christopher Frevert 

IN THE MAIL 

The choir has blessed us with beautiful music since September. 

They will be taking a òsummer breakó and  invite other         

individuals to share their talent throughout some of 

the Sundays this summer.  Please contact Paula or 

Lori in the office if you are interested. 

As you know, this month we 

begin our capital campaign for  

renovating the church basement.    

Tradition would suggest that each Sunday of the  

campaign I should preach about the renovation.  To 

be honest, I canôt come up with four sermons dealing 

with the renovation.  But as I thought, I remembered 

that the most difficult building project that ancient 

Israel ever faced was returning from exile in Babylon 

to rebuild the Temple, the community and the city 

walls.  This is a story rarely told, and rarely ever 

preached on.  But it is a story with much to teach us. 
 

June 3 ï Ezra 1 -  The Call To Build 
 

June 10 ï Ezra 10 ï The Cost of Arrogance 
 

June17 ï Nehemiah 3 ï Getting the Job Done 
 

June 24 ï Commitment Sunday! ï The Point of It All 

²ƻǊǎƘƛǇ {ŎƘŜŘǳƭŜ ŦƻǊ WǳƴŜ 

Angela Wilhoit  
Daughter of James & Jamie Wilhoit  

and 

Glen Conrow  
Son of Laverne and the late James Conrow 

 

are excited to announce their upcoming wedding 

celebration.  We rejoice with them as they share 

their celebration of love and commitment on                              

Saturday, June 23, 2018 

Various Needs in the Church  

* Property Committee chair and membersðsee Lori 

* Membership Committee members  -  See Rosie 

* Childrenôs Education Committee chair and  

   members  -  see Paula 

* Funeral Dinner Committee volunteers.  We                     

   currently have 4 different teams, but we need new       

   members to rotate onto the teams.  It would be great   

   to have more individuals since many of our  

   volunteers have to take off work to help serve.   

     Please See Edris or call Lori to volunteer.    

hǳǊ ȅƻǳǘƘ ǇƭŀȅŜŘ ŀƴŘ ǎŀƴƎ ŀǘ ƻǳǊ aƻǘƘŜǊΩǎ 5ŀȅ ǎŜǊǾƛŎŜ 

CǊŀƴŎŜǎ CǊƛŜŘǊƛŎƘ ϧ {ƘŜǊƛ 9ŀǘƻƴ ǇŀŎƪƛƴƎ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ CƻƻŘ tŀƴǘǊȅ 

¢ƻƴȅ ϧ [ƛǎŀ /ƻƻƪ ŀƴŘ .ƻōōȅ ²ƛƭƘƻƛǘ  

ǎƘŀǊŜ ŀ ƭŀǳƎƘ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ CƻƻŘ tŀƴǘǊȅΦ 
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